
 

On 21 November 2017, a half-day session on grassroots innovation will be organized by the International 

Institute of Social Studies (ISS), PARTOS, the Prince Claus Chair and the Centre for Frugal Innovation in 

Africa (CFIA). The session will help in fostering collaboration between academia and practitioners.  
 

Do you have experience with grassroots innovation?  

SHARE YOUR KNOWLEDGE! 
 

In short:  

 What: seminar session on Grassroots 

Innovation, combining academia & practice 

 When:  21 November 2017, 14:00 - 17:15 

 Where: ISS, Kortenaerkade 12, The  

Hague in the Netherlands 

 

Please send in your case before 31 October.  

If you can’t attend but you do want to share an 

interesting experience, we welcome you to do 

so! 

 

 
Unfortunately travel costs cannot be covered.

Former Prince Claus Chair Saradindu Bhaduri has 

researched grassroots innovation throughout 

his term as chairholder and will return to the ISS 

in order to foster collaboration between 

academia and practitioners. What can we learn 

from theory or practice? How can we foster 

grassroots innovation?  

 

We will zoom in on grassroots innovation in food 

security and energy, but other interesting 

examples are more than welcome!  

 

Do you have an interesting case to share?  

Please let us know by emailing Kinsuk Mani 

Sinha. 
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